
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                               
                      

Coulsdon Church of England Primary School  
Bradmore Green 

Old Coulsdon 
Surrey. CR5 1ED 

 

Telephone: 01737-554789 
email: office@coulsdon-pri.croydon.sch.uk 

Head Teacher: Mrs Annie Mitchell B.Ed Cert.Ed 

 

Dear Parents & Carers,              26th March 2021 

           ‘Goodnight Mr Tom’ by Michelle Magorian 

As part of our topic on The War, we have been studying the book ‘Goodnight Mr Tom’ by 
Michelle Magorian. To support their learning, we would like to show the children the 1998 
film starring John Thaw, but as this film has been classified as a ‘PG’, we will require your 
permission to do so.  

We would therefore be grateful if you would click on the link below to give your permission 
no later than Monday morning so that we can watch the film before the end of term.  

Thank you for your support. 

Yours faithfully, 

Mrs J Soltau 

Year 6 Class Teacher 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeWEOkbrx_RJVyCKu_b-BWo4dGo2po7_3CijUh7Z-
fra1ee1Q/viewform?usp=sf_link 
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